
STATE OF MINNESOTA 

IN SUPREME COURT 

ADM19-8002 

IN RE PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD ON 
LEGAL PARAPROFESSIONAL PILOT PROJECT 

O R D E R  

In an order filed February 9, 2024, we opened a public comment period allowing any 

person or organization an opportunity to file a comment in response to the final report of the 

Standing Committee for the Legal Paraprofessional Pilot Project.  No. ADM19-8002, Order 

(Minn. filed Feb. 9, 2024).  The deadline to file comments is April 8, 2024.  In that same 

order, we set a public hearing on June 13, 2024, at 2 p.m., in the Supreme Court Courtroom 

at the State Capitol.  The deadline to file requests to appear at the public hearing, along with 

copies of any materials to be presented, was likewise set as April 8, 2024. 

On March 11, 2024, the Minnesota State Bar Association filed a request asking for 

the deadline to file comments be extended to April 30, 2024.  

Based on all the files, records, and proceedings herein, 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the request of the Minnesota State Bar Association 

for the deadline to file comments be extended is granted.  All public comments and requests 

to appear at the public hearing on June 13, 2024, shall be filed so as to be received by the 

Clerk’s office no later than April 30, 2024.   

Dated:  March 14, 2024   BY THE COURT: 

Natalie E. Hudson 
Chief Justice

March 14, 2024


